Welcome to Preschool 3

Wow!  The last couple months have been both busy and exciting, here at preschool.  All our preschoolers are starting to feel right at home at St. Anthony School.  They are unpacking by themselves in the morning and ordering lunch.  They are starting to bond and build friendships and learn new names.  We are singing the days of the week and have been practicing how to, Stay in a Line!!!!! (very important)
Thank You, to all of who could make the Open House Night.  We outlined the important items stated in the Preschool Handbook and took some general questions.  
Reminders:
Check Folder Daily: Put lunch choice and money in the folder and look for upcoming events and announcements.
Put your child’s name on ALL belongings.
Please be on time for both arrivals and dismissals. 
The After School and Before School Program, are both available to our preschooolers.
I can be reached by Phone or Email, and will most usually reply by end of day or next morning.  I am looking forward to a great year!
Regards,
Mrs. Cheryl O’Brien
School Phone number:   617-389-2448
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs. O’Brien:  obrien@saseverett.com
